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Presidential Ponderings 

 Howdy All and Happy New Year! Hope everyone had a good holiday 
season. 
 I have several things to note. First is our club meeting January 23rd at 
Brady’s Restaurant beginning at 10:00 A.M. This will be a very informative 
meeting as well as seeking members input for the coming year. It’s also a good 
time to renew your membership if you have not already. 
 Second, we still need someone to be match director for our May shoot and 
Smoke & Fire and the Ambush this year. Deputy Keck should not have to 
shoulder the responsibility of taking care of the range and club grounds and also 
have to be a match director. We have almost 100 members, surely someone can 
Cowboy up and take over these shoots. We have several members who have 
volunteered to do the other matches. S-N-F and the Ambush do not have to be 
done by the same person, they are two separate matches. You’ll have all the help 
you need. I would like to see more of the members become more involved in the 
shoots. So if you have any ideas for stages or match themes please let us know. 
 The Winter Gathering this year will be at the La Tavola Restaurant in New 
Stanton on Saturday, February 27th staring at 6:00 P.M. Cost is $26.00 per person 
and the buffet menu is Chicken Marsala, Top Round at a carving station, Veggies 
and Potatoes and Salad. Dress in your best for a Costume Contest. As in the 
past we ask that members bring gifts for the club as this celebrates River 
Junction’s anniversary. However this year we will sell tickets for a silent auction 
for the gifts. Good chance to get rid of those unwanted Christmas gifts! Plus 
there will be some donated gifts from local businesses. Mark the 27th on your 
calendar and plan to be there! 
R.S.V.P. me at sgmiller@zoominternet.net  
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From the Deputy 
JAN. MEETING             
           
There’s a lot to talk about for the New Year at the Jan, meeting, so everyone try 
and be there.  
Deputy Keck 
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RJSS MONTHLY MATCHES 2010 

April 17 – April’s Fool’s 

May 15 - Upstairs & Downstairs 

June 19 - Happy Posse Match 

August 21 - Sadie Hawkins Day 

September 18 -19 – Ground Hog Day 

October 16 – Two Mules For Sister Sara 

Registration 8:00 AM to 9:25 AM --- Shooters’ Meeting at 9:30AM 

Extras 

April 24 – True Grit 

May 22 – Wild Bunch 

May 29 – Josey Wales 

June 26 – True Grit 

August 28 – Fuzzy’s Wild Bunch 

Rendezvous Dates 

March 14 & Oct. 31 

 

RJSS Membership Meeting Dates – Jan. 23, Oct. 23, - Brady's Restaurant - 10:00 AM 
                                    

SASS PA STATE BLACK POWDER SHOOTOUT – July 16 

AMBUSH AT INDIAN CREEK 12 - July 17-18 

COMMUNITY DAY WITH ICVSA – July 10  

 

http://www.nauticom.net/www/rjss/ 
 
 
Disclaimer:  All articles will be published as received with only spelling or grammar errors corrected and do not necessarily 
reflect the views of the organization or its officers.  Any articles to be published in the Epitaph must be received by the 24

th
 of 

the month.   No unsigned articles will be accepted for publication. 
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